
 

 

PRISCILLA CIRCLE 
   

Will meet on Monday, November 13 at          
7:00 p.m. at Gladys Drenkowôs home.  
Bible Study/Hostess: Kari P. 
 
MISSION & OUTREACH 
 

Will meet on November 8 at 9:00 a.m.      
- Little Dresses. (Potluck Lunch)   
   
DO-DAY  
  

Will meet on November 15 from 9:00 
a.m. to 3:00 p.m. (Potluck Lunch) 
 
 

BIBLE STUDY 
 

Sack Lunch Bible Study will meet on      
Tuesdays, November 7, 14, 21 & 28 at 12:00 
p.m. in the church lounge.  
 

Menôs Early Risers meet at 7:00 a.m. on 
Wednesdays, November 1, 8, 15, 22 & 29 at  
Cookôs Caf®. 
 
SUNDAY SCHOOL 
 

Meet on Sundays from 10:15 - 11:20 a.m. On 
November 12, SS students bring fruit to place 
on the Altar and they will deliver the fruit     
baskets on November 19, during SS class time.  
 
JAM   
 

Meet on Wednesdays (1st-5th grades),            
November 1, 8, 15 & 29 from 5:00-6:30 
p.m. with a meal being served. JAM will NOT 
meet on November 22. 
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St. Paul Website: www.stpaulsheldon.org     Office: 712-324-3049 
 

{ Pastor Craig Nissen Can Be Reached At pastor@nethtc.net - 712-348-4740 } 

PASTORAL ACTS 
 

Weddings: Dustin and Carla (Larson) Tiedeman. 
         Marshall and Jessica (Behrens) Whitney. 
         Adam and Melissa (Remme) Bohrer. 
Committal Of Ashes: Elaine M. Guetzlaff. 
Dropped By Request: Eric and Cindy Tigges, Connor and Reid. 
 
 
2018 RADIO BROADCAST/FLOWERS ON THE ALTAR/COFFEE FELLOWSHIP  
 

The sign-up charts for 2018 are located in the narthex. 2018 Radio Broadcast - To sponsor a    
radio broadcast it is $80. 2018 Coffee Fellowship - Cookies and bars are optional. Please 
check the kitchen to make sure you have coffee and juice to serve. If you would like to be on the 
permanent coffee fellowship volunteer list and be assigned to serve on an open Sunday, please 
call the church office. 2018 Flowers On The Altar - Sign up now for those special dates. 
Thank you to everyone who has sponsored or volunteered for any of these special services for St. 
Paul. Please notify the office (324-3049) for any changes, additions, or cancellations. 



 

 

ANNUAL REPORT DEADLINE 
 

ALL REPORTS FOR THE ANNUAL REPORT ARE DUE IN THE CHURCH  OFFICE 
NO LATER THAN THURSDAY, DECEMBER 28, 2017! REPORTS RECEIVED         
AFTER THIS DATE WILL NOT BE PUBLISHED. PLEASE MAKE SURE YOU GET 
YOUR REPORT IN ON TIME.  
 
 
COLLEGE CARE PACKAGES/ADDRESSES NEEDED 
 

We are looking for volunteers to help put Care Packages together for St. Paul college 
students. If you would like to help with this great project in November by funding, baking, or 
sending out the Care Packages, please contact the church office (324-3049). The Sr. High 
Youth Group will be making snacks and cookies here at the church if you would like to help 
with the baking on November 29 from 7:30-9:00 p.m.  
ADDRESSES NEEDED: Help! Addresses are needed for any member of St. Paul currently 
in college. Email it to pleasant@nethtc.net, drop it off in the office, or office mailbox.  
 
 
JAM BAKE SALE 
 

The JAM and Jr. High youth group are planning a Bake Sale on Sunday, December 10! A free 
will donation will be taken and all proceeds will help to cover expenses for the Wednesday 
night JAM dinners. They are currently serving 14-18 JAM students (1st-5th grade) and 16-20 
Jr. High students every Wednesday night plus the Table Parents. 
 
 
ADVENT WREATH CANDLE LIGHTING 
 

Once again this year we are looking for families to help assist with the lighting of the Advent 
Wreath candles and the reading. The sign-up sheet is in the narthex with the dates available:  
December 3, 10, 17, 24 - 9:00 a.m., 4:30 p.m. and 7:00 p.m.   
 
 



 

 

EPIC/PACT APPLICATION FORM 

Any high school senior or college student planning on applying for EPIC/PACT funds for the 2018/2019 

school year needs to complete and turn in this form to the church office by Sunday, January 28, 2018. 

 

Name: __________________________________ 

College: _________________________________ 

_______________________________________ 

_______________________________________ 

 

 
REV. DR. KENNETH H. ARNOLD MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP 
 

The ñRev. Dr. Kenneth H. Arnold Memorial Scholarship Fundò has been established by St. Paul            

Evangelical Lutheran Church, Sheldon, Iowa, in deep appreciation for the ministry of Pastor Arnold at St. 

Paul from 2000-2006, and in recognition of his faithful support of Lutheran colleges and seminaries. 

 

The scholarship fund monies will be invested and only the interest will be used to grant one scholarship 

per year to: 

A member of St. Paul Evangelical Lutheran Church, Sheldon, Iowa, who is attending, full time: 

¶  Lutheran College 

¶  Wittenberg Institute, Lutheran Graduate School of Theology, Everett, Washington 

¶  Trinity School for Ministry, Ambridge, Pennsylvania 

¶  Any Other NALC Related Seminaries 

The Church Council will review applications, choose a recipient, and determine the amount of the                

scholarship each year. Scholarship recipients may reapply each year, but the scholarship will be awarded 

first to an applicant who has not been a past recipient of this scholarship. Application: 
 

Rev. Dr. Kenneth H. Arnold Memorial Scholarship Application Form 
 
  Name: ___________________________________ 

 

  College:___________________________________ 

 

  ________________________________________ 
 

 
 
HIGH SCHOOL SENIORS AND COLLEGE STUDENTS 

The By-Laws of the Endowment Fund Committee state that the committee may appropriate money for 

ñscholarships for members of St. Paul Lutheran Church attending Lutheran educational institutions,       

including seminaries, universities, colleges, high schools, elementary schools, and preschools or daycareéò 

To this end, the committee is entertaining requests from  member-applicants who will be attending college 

or university affiliated with the Lutheran Church next fall. These funds could also be requested for a   

member-applicant attending Noahôs Ark  Preschool. Qualified persons should also submit an application to 

the church office which includes the Lutheran school which they will attend this fall. Applications will be 

accepted until Friday, January 5, 2018. Scholarships cannot be used towards EPIC/PACT. Contact the 

church office for more information. 



 

 



 

 


